
UMESCHANDRA COLLEGE 
13, Surya Sen Street, Kolkata – 700012 

& 
FC-129, Sector-III, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700106 

Date: 26.07.2021 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that the students of Semester II, Semester IV, Semester VI 

(under CBCS) and Part-III (under 1+1+1 system) should be registered through 

“Registration for University Examination” portal of college website. Those who 

had already registered themselves successfully in the college website before the 

Final Examination of last semesters/year, are not required to register again for 

the upcoming University Examination. The students having problems related to 

the registration process in college website are instructed to contact the helpline 

number given in the website (+917003019646) within 28th July 2021. 
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